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29 June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception and Year One Birthday Parties 

Year One- Wednesday 30 June- 1:30pm – 3:00pm – Party Time! 

Reception- Thursday 1 July- 1:30pm – 3:00pm – Party Time! 

We hope you are looking forward to your child’s class birthday party later this week. Below are the details of 

the afternoon and how we hope to run the event in a safe, but fun way for you and the children.  

The children are invited to wear their party clothes to school on their party day, however, please be advised 

that on the day of their party they will be participating in a treasure hunt in our Forest School which can be 

very muddy; particularly after the weather we have had recently!  Please think about the footwear your child 

wears to school on this day; wellies might be more suitable than pretty shoes; although we fully understand 

that this may ruin the ‘outfit look’  

Due to there still being some restrictions in place, as previously confirmed, we are able to invite two adults 

per child only for the afternoon (younger siblings may attend, if you are unable to find childcare for the 

afternoon).   

To help the parties run safely and smoothly please can we ask parents to follow the guidance below: 

 Parents with siblings in the school please arrive at the school gates at 1:05pm on your allocated day- 

this is to allow those parents an opportunity to view their child’s work prior to the picnic as you will not 

be able to return to the classroom once the party has finished due to collecting your other child/ren in 

the school.  Older siblings will not be able to come to any part of the party, classroom or view their 

younger siblings work due to potentially cross contaminating bubbles.  

 

 Parents without siblings in the school please arrive at 1:15pm. From 3:00pm – 4:00pm you will have 

an opportunity to see your child’s classroom and school work. 

 

 When you enter the school you will collect your child from their classroom and take them to wait on 

the main playground. 

 

 Please ensure you wear a face covering at all times on the school grounds where social distancing is 

not possible. 

Don’t forget to bring your picnic blanket! We cannot wait to see you all! 

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Miss James 

Head Teacher  
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